
 

	
		  

 

In keeping with the guidelines set forth by State and Diocesan officials,  
please note the following as we re-open St. Joseph Church for Mass:  

Aloha Parishioners and 
Welcome Home! 	

	

• Limited number of seats available for each mass:  Saturday, 5:00PM and  

   Sunday, 7:00AM, 9:00AM, 5:00PM 

•  Call the church office to reserve your seat 

•  You must wear a mask and practice social distancing 

•  You must check-in at the front door 

•  You will be seated by an usher (no choosing your own seat) 

•  Household family members may sit together (please arrive together to be seated) 

•  You may bring your own Missal (no missalettes and prayer sheets will be in the pews). 

•  Worship aids and collection box will be located at the entrance doors. 

•  You may put your donation into the collection box; collection baskets will not be used. 

•  Wait for usher to escort you out after mass; do not leave anything on the pew. 

•  There will be no congregating in church or in the parking lot. 

•  Please follow the markings on the floor inside/outside the church for safe distancing. 

•  There will be no post-mass fellowship. 

Stay tuned to next week announcements and updates  

via email, par ish website and Facebook 	

We are so excited to see everyone and once again  
share at the Lord's Table. 

	

•IF YOU HAVE A FEVER, FEEL ILL OR UNWELL, PLEASE STAY HOME! 	


